
From: Hegarty Emily 

Sent: 08 June 2020 16:46 

To: Young, Tony 

Cc: Solomon Anna (TfL); Kemp Christopher (TfL); Kakouratos, Costa (LB Camden) 

Subject: RE: Alfred Place Cycle Hire relocation to Store Street - 2020/1440/P 

Hi Tony,  

Sorry for the delay in getting back to you regarding the written commitment for the relocation of the 

cycle hire docking station from Alfred Place to Store Street. I hope that the information provided 

below in this email is sufficient for you.  

Discussions have occurred between the Cycle Hire Team within Transport for London and Camden 

Council, namely between Chris Kemp and  Costa Kakouratos (both cc’d in). It was agreed between the 

two that the existing docking station on Alfred Place would be removed and relocated to the new 

proposed site on Store Street by TfL, both docking stations will not be in place at once.  

With regards to the funding of the relocation, a funding arrangement has been agreed and is in place 

as Costa accepted the quote for the works provided by Chris. Costa has informed me that the funding 

has come from the West End Project budget. If you wish to discuss this further then Costa Kakouratos 

is best to advise you on this. Similarly with timescales, this is another discussion for outside of the 

planning process however TfL will be undertaking the works in liaison with Camden, if further 

information is required then please contact Costa who can discuss the timings of the works with Chris 

Kemp. If you would like reassurance we would be happy to accept a compliance condition.  

Let me know if you have any further questions. An update when the planning application has been 

put forward for approval would be much appreciated.  

Kind regards,  

 

Emily  

 

Emily Hegarty 

Assistant Planner I City Planning 

9B5, 5 Endeavour Square, Stratford,  

London E20 1JN  

 

 

 

 

 


